
Karen Thomas joined WGAP Executive Committee in 2017. 
Karen serves as Chairwoman of the Tournament Committee, 
and participates on the Finance Committee. Karen is retired 
after more than 35 years in healthcare Information technology 
(IT) management. Prior to retirement, Karen was the Senior 
Vice President and Chief Information Officer for Main Line 
Health. Karen holds a Bachelor of Science degree from Bucknell 
University and a Master in Health Administration from Duke 
University. Karen serves on the Board of Directors for Inglis 
House and Foundation. She also supports Orion Services, a 
non-profit organization helping the undeserved in the 
Phoenixville area through life changing transitions. Karen is a 
member of Rivercrest Golf Club and Preserve. She and her 
husband reside in Phoenixville.  
 
 


